
Invitation to attend the World Sturgeon Conservation 
Society’s 20th Anniversary and 2023 General Assembly 
 
 
We cordially invite you to this year’s General Assembly and 
celebration of the 20th anniversary of the WSCS taking place on  
April 15-16, 2023.  
 
The celebration, Mini Symposium and General Assembly will be 
held in the city hall in Neu Wulmstorf, Germany. 
 
Please confirm your attendance by sending an email to home@wscs.info and make your hotel 
reservations in Neu Wulmstorf or surrounding areas. 
 
 
The Program at a Glance:   
 
April 14th Arrival in Neu Wulmstorf, Germany 
 
Day 1 April 15th  
9:00-10:50 WSCS and Sturgeon Conservation 
10:50-11:20 Coffee Break 
11:20-12:30 Mini Symposium Part 1, Past Recovery Efforts and Outcomes 
12:30-14:00 Lunch 
14:00-15:00 Mini Symposium Part 1, Past Recovery Efforts and Outcomes 
15:00-15:30 Coffee Break 
15:30-16:30 Mini Symposium Part 1, Past Recovery Efforts and Outcomes 
 
Day 2 April 16th 
9:00-10:35 Mini Symposium Part 2, Current Challenges and Future Perspectives 
10:35-11:15 Coffee Break 
11:15-12:15 Mini Symposium Part 2, Current Challenges and Future Perspectives 
12:15-13:15 Lunch 
13:15-14:55 Mini Symposium Part 2, Current Challenges and Future Perspectives 
14:55-15:15 Coffee Break 
15:15-17:35 General Assembly 
 
 
For Day 2, a few slots for presentations are still available. Please send a proposal for your 
presentation including a short abstract with your registration mail. 
 
A more detailed agenda will be provided within the next month.   
 
Looking forward seeing you in April  
 
The WSCS Board of Directors 


